Attachment D

Hanke, Aaron

From: camillo wilde <lompocowe@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 10:50 AM
To: Hanke, Aaron

Subject: Approval of Recognition

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I personally want to thank you for your assistance in walking through the necessary steps of County government
requirements in order to bring about a resolution and road signage on my behalf. As a former employee within
governmental circles | appreciate the numerous and sometimes arduous tasks necessary to move things
forward. Thanks again for your efforts and look forward to the acceptance of these acknowledgments.

camillo wilde





